
 

 

HOA Dues 
Thank you to all of you who have paid your dues!  If 
you have yet to pay your dues, please do so ASAP.  
Dues will not be able to remain this low if you do not 
pay.  As a reminder, dues are almost exclusively to 
cover Compost Connections, a NEEDED service 
available to all residents.  Not paying is essentially 
taking advantage of all who do pay, and allowing your 
neighbors to pay for a service you use for free. 
Please do the right thing and pay. 
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Contact Your Association Board Members: 
President   Vice President  Treasurer   Secretary   Communications 
JoAnn Harper  Gregg Harper  Deanna Houts  Carole Kimsey  James Johnson 
jsharperkc@gmail.com hrprgrgry@yahoo.com houtsd14@gmail.com ckimsey@yahoo.com james.johnson8541@gmail.com 
 

Quick Hits: 
• Annual Block Party is scheduled for Sept. 16, with a back up date of Sept. 23 at Chinn. 
• Mark your calendars: The Annual Meeting will be conducted on October 24, at the Chinn Cafeteria. 
• Please contact a member of the board for information about how to obtain a “No Solicitors” sticker for your 

home. 
 

Garage Sale time again!  The 2017 Park Plaza Spring 
Garage Sale Dates have been set, and it’s right around the 
corner.  April 28-29 will be garage sale weekend, so start 
unpacking your basement and clearing out your garage to 
make room for all the new stuff you can buy with your 
profit! Bigger is better for garage sales, so high 
participation will bring more people.  More people bring 
more $$$, so don’t miss this opportunity to get rid of some 
gear! As they say, one man’s trash…. 

 

Yard Signs (and political signs) 
Please note that yard signs, including political, 
advertising, school issues, are not in accordance with 
HOA policy.  A sign by a realtor for a home for sale, or 
a very temporary sign such as a birthday party sign is 
fine as long as it is removed ASAP.  To that end, 
please don’t just assume that it’s ok to put your yard 
signs in someone else’s yard.  If you need to place 
professional looking signs for something such as a 
birthday party in someone else yard, please obtain 
permission of the homeowner.  If you have a sign in 
your yard, we very respectfully request that you 
remove it.  Please contact me if you’d like a copy of the 
by-laws.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

Park Plaza Homes Association, INC. 
parkplazakc@gmail.com 
 

Upcoming Board Meeting Dates 
Listed are the dates for the upcoming board meetings.  All meetings begin at 7 pm and the location is TBD. 
April 18, 2017  June 21, 2017  October 17, 2017 February 20, 2018 June 19, 2018 
May 17, 2017  July 18, 2017  November 121, 2017 March 20, 2018 July 17, 2018 
   August  15, 2017 December 19, 2017 April 17, 2018  August 21, 2018 
   September 19, 2017 January 16, 2018 May 15, 2018  September 18, 2018 
  

Community Stewardship 
As a responsible homeowner, please keep your yard, 
house, and surroundings neat and tidy.  This not only 
benefits you, but our neighborhood as well.  It doesn’t take 
long to take care of leaves or put away children’s toys, for 
example.  Note that there are very damaging drainage 
consequences for your downstream neighbors when 
you don’t take care of your leaves.  Thank you for your 
help in keeping your property clean and our neighborhood 
proud. 


